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Office of the President e

Gentlemen:

I am writing on behalf of a research group on Black studies
which has recently been organized by the Constituent Assembly of
Cornell University. We are interested in obtaining information on
the structure, content, and governance of programs in African and
Afro-American studies at other colleges and universities. If your
institution possesses or contemplates such a program, we would very
much appreciate your forwarding to the eppropriate personnel our
request for information about it. We would be particularly grateful
for any brochures, articles, internal directives, etc., which they
could send us on these topics.

Finally, we would appreciate being informed of the existence of
programs in Black studies at any of your sister institutioms.

Thank you in advance for your kind assistance.

Very truly yours,
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Professor Stephen U. Chase
(for the Black Studies Research Group
of the Cornell Constituent Assembly)
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